
USPS  looking  for  ideas  for
who should be on stamps
Beginning next year, Americans will see acclaimed musicians,
sports  stars,  writers,  artists  and  other  nationally-known
figures on U.S. postage stamps — while they are still alive.
The Postal Service is inviting the public to use social media
to submit their ideas for individuals to honor.

The Postal Service is dropping a rule that currently requires
an individual to have been deceased at least five years before
being honored on a stamp. Under the new guidelines, living or
recently  deceased  individuals  will  be  eligible  for
commemoration  on  postage  stamps.

customers may submit five living individuals they would like
to  see  on  stamps  through  Facebook  and  Twitter  or  mail
suggestions to the Citizens’ Stamp Advisory Committee, c/o
Stamp  Development,  Room  3300,  475  L’Enfant  Plaza  SW,
Washington,  DC  20260-3501.
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